
GIVING UPDATE
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L Last Week’s Giving $26,776
Last Week’s e-Giving $22,240
Needed Weekly $62,709
Received Year to Date $2,962,168
Needed Year to Date $3,010,043
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N
S Last Week’s Giving $2,595

Last Week’s e-Giving $2,753
Needed Weekly $7,437
Received Year to Date $325,079
Needed Year to Date $356,991

MISSIONS UPDATE
D.C. “LYDIA”
ACTION INTERNATIONAL

Dear Alderwood Family,
Many of you are aware that I have 
been on furlough the past eight 
months. After serving in northern 
India, and then Mumbai, the past 
16 years, first training teachers, and 
then working in the red-light district, 

the doors to India closed. Many foreigners have been 
kicked out of the country, or entrance back in has not 
been permitted.
It grieved me to leave as, God willing, I had planned 
on spending the rest of my life in India. But God 
had other plans (Jeremiah 29:11, Proverbs 16:9, 
Psalm 37:23). Currently, for the next two years, I must 
remain in the U.S. as my adopted son only received 
a Humanitarian Parole, and we cannot leave the 
country for approximately two years. Therefore, I will 
transition from missionary work to a standard job 
while I finish my master’s in professional counseling. If 
governments change, my heart’s desire would always 
be to return to northern India. I miss the people, and 
especially doing VBS, Christmas programs, and other 
outreaches with the village children.

Giving available
online or on the 
ACC app

Read More at alderwood.cc/missions or pick 
up a paper copy at the back of the auditorium

Welcome
We’re glad you’re here

If you’re a guest, we invite you to take a gift bag as our way 
of saying “thank you”. Inside you’ll find information about 
the church, resources, and a certificate for a free drink at our 
espresso stand. Available at our Welcome Center in the lobby.

We want to hear from you! Fill out the Communication
form on the app or the Communication Card in the
seat-back in front of you. We would love to pray
for you and get you more information. 
Drop the card in the offering as it goes by.

Nursing mothers, a lounge is available
for you and your baby in the East 
Hallway, near the nursery. 
The worship service will be provided 
for you on a TV.

Finally, if you would like prayer for any reason, we invite you to 
come forward at the end of the service. We have a team of people 
ready to stand with you in prayer.



WWW.ALDERWOOD.CC

Church Office Hours:
M - Th: 8:30am - 4:30pm
F: 8:30am - 3:30pm

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd.
Lynnwood WA 98036
425.774.7766

Service recordings and assisted listening devices are
available at the Welcome Center. Large print bulletins available.

EVENTS AND INFO

TWILIGHT GOLF
8/12 - Sign up at alderwood.cc/golf

WOMEN
WOMEN’S CAMPFIRE NIGHT

8/15 - All women are encouraged to join us! 7pm in 
Edmonds/Lake Serene area. Mark your calendar!

MEN
PANCAKE BREAKFAST

8/17 - Held in E104 at 8:00am.
RECALIBRATE CONFERENCE

10/18-19 in the Manor. Registration will begin in Sept.

CHILDREN & STUDENTS
UPCOMING EVENTS FOR KIDS & FAMILIES

8/8 - Family Day @ Jetty Island...SIGN UP NOW!
8/20 - Bikes, Trikes & Popsicles
8/31 - Get the Scoop for entering 1st graders and their 
parents.
9/14 - Family Sewing Experience for ages 8 and up
9/27-29 - Fall Fusion at Miracle Ranch for grades 4 & 5
Details at alderwood.cc/kidsevents

PROMOTION SUNDAY
9/1 - Kids and students are moving up! More details at

alderwood.cc/promo

MORE AT ALDERWOOD.CC/EVENTS OR THE APP

To live and lead others to live

as everyday followers of Jesus

CELEBRATING ACC’S IMPACT IN MARYSVILLE

Pastor Brad stood before Marysville Community 
Church last Sunday to celebrate their first service 
as an independent church. Part of Alderwood’s 
vision is to multiply churches and in 2016, Pastor 
Chris Taylor was sent to plant a church in Marysville. 
Since then, MCC has experienced 21 baptisms and 
18 child dedications. Pastor Brad encouraged and 
commissioned MCC to continue the work of making 
disciples and being salt and light in their community.  


